
From: Raquel Rodriguez-Northern <Raquel.Rodriguez-Northern@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 11:06 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Sandra Blakemore (She/Her) <sandra.blakemore@cityofchicago.org>; Carmen Rocha 

<Carmen.Rocha@cityofchicago.org>; Raquel Rodriguez-Northern <Raquel.Rodriguez-

Northern@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: DHR Holiday gifts received, 12/18/24 

  

Hello Mr. Berlin, 

  

Just a quick note to advise you that DHR received the following gift baskets today: 

  

Sent to:                             From:                                  Item: 

Don O'Neill                      Local 1092                      Fruit Basket 

Dionne Mills                   Local 1092                      Fruit Basket 

  

(Already reported) 

Raquel R-Northern     Local 1092                      Fruit Basket  

Cmsr. Blakemore        Local 1092                      Fruit Basket 

  

All gifts have been displayed for the office to enjoy. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Raquel 

4.9118 

 

 

  



 


